
Warburg Parent School Society is a fundraising branch of the 

Warburg School Council and its primary directive is to raise funds to purchase items 
that benefit all students of the school. In the past, the Society has purchased a large laminator, the 
score clock in our high school gymnasium, STEAM (Science Technology Engineering Arts Math) items for 
individual classrooms and 60 pairs of snowshoes to name only a few. Their fundraising was instrumental in 
recently purchasing a large number of items to begin our coding and robotics program at the school. Current 
fundraising efforts will go in part towards the purchase of some much-needed outdoor playground equipment. 
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Warburg Parent School Society Fundraising Newsletter 

Warburg School Council is a structured group of parents, the school 

principal, teachers, students and community members whose purpose is to advise 
the principal and the school board respecting matters relating to the school. It is a 
means for parents and community members to work together with the school to 
support and enhance student learning.   

FUNDRAISING NEWS 

Warburg School Parent Council Executive  

• Chairperson: Amy Carstairs 

• Vice-Chairperson: Melanie Shymansky 

• Secretary: Jaylynn Postnikoff 

• Treasurer: Lynnette Sutherland-Fast 

• Fundraising Coordinator: Louise McBeath-Schoepp 

 

Contact School Council at:   ws.council@gshare.blackgold.ca 

Everyone is welcome to attend our meetings. It’s the best way to 

know what is going on with our school and to be involved. 

Watch for meetings scheduled on the school events calendar or 

“Like”  our Warburg School Parent Council page on Facebook. 

Next meeting is:  26th Jan 2023 at 3.30pm, in school 

For volunteering opportunities or information,  

please email:   warburgparentsociety@gmail.com 

Do you have ideas for future fundraisers or are you interested in volunteering? If so, please contact a current 

Warburg Parent School Society member or email the Society at:   warburgparentsociety@gmail.com 

Schedule for 2023 

April:  Sweetness” Cookies  

May: Spring Flowers (Growing Smiles) 

Festive Flower 

delivery day 

After postponements due to 

the severe cold and trucking 

delays, our Winter flowers 

and arrangements were 

finally delivered late on 

Wednesday night last week. 

And they were worth the wait! 

As you can see, they were 

just beautiful. There might be 

a few left for sale at the 

school office. THANK YOU  

to all who bought some. In 

doing so, you are supporting 

our school. 

Hot Dog Days in Peril! 

If your kids enjoy hotdogs like my kid does, you 

probably want the hotdog program to continue. 

For me, it’s one less lunch to prepare! But it 

takes volunteers to make this happen. If you 

have a few hours to spare per month (or week!) 

please contact the school or reach out to our 

email address below. Better yet, we invite you 

to join us in person or virtually for our next 

meeting on Thursday 26th January 2023 at 

3.30pm. We are in desperate need of regular 

volunteers to help provide our hot dog program.  

You can make it happen! 

Season’s Greetings   & 

Best Wishes for  
the New Year. 

See you in 

2023! 


